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SPRING 2025 

NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the latest edition of our practice newsletter — we aim to issue this 
quarterly, giving you news and information of what’s happening in the surgery. 

SURGERY OPENING HOURS 

CORE HOURS 

Monday - Friday 8:00-18:30 

ENHANCED ACCESS at Liscard Group Practice  

Mondays 18:30-20:00 (excluding Bank Holidays) 

1 in 4 Fridays 18:30-20:00 

Every other Saturday 8:30-17:30 

ENHANCED ACCESS at other local practices  

Tuesday-Friday 18:30-20:00 

Every other Saturday 8:30-17:30 

 

The practice will be closed on: 

Tuesday 25th March 13:00-17:00 (Training)  

Friday 18th April (Good Friday) 

Monday 21st April (Easter Monday) 

Monday 5th May (Bank Holiday) 

Wednesday 21st May 13:00-17:00 (Training)  

Monday 26th May (Bank Holiday) 

Cover will be provided by the out of hours service 

on these dates - please call NHS 111. 

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP 

Liscard Group Practice PPG wants you!  

Why not have your say by joining our Patient 

Participation Group.  

Keep informed about important issues affecting 

your surgery and share your ideas on how to 

improve your GP Practice. 

If you are interested please ask at reception for 

more information. 

COVID-19 SPRING BOOSTER 

People aged 75 years and older, residents in 

care homes for older people, and those aged 16 

years and over with a weakened immune sys-

tem will be offered a booster of coronavirus 

vaccine this spring.  

Vaccinations are taking place here on various 

dates in April, May and June.  

We will contact you to book.  

Patients aged 5-15 with a weakened immune system 

can get their vaccination at Birkenhead   Medical 

Building  and Leasowe Pharmacy.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/LiscardGroupPractice 

RESPIRATORY SUPPORT GROUP 

Asthma + Lung UK run a group at VCH on the 

second Tuesday of every month 2-4pm in Wing 

C on the 2nd floor.  

Joining the group could help you manage your 

condition by sharing info & advice, helping you 

live well and maybe reducing the chances of an 

emergency admission.  

For more info call 0300 222 5800 or email  

supportgroups@asthmaandlung.org.uk  


